
SESSION OF 2009

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2067

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Commerce and Labor

Brief*

HB 2067 would no longer require the Secretary of State to
be the custodian of the permanent records of the Kansas Home
Inspector Registration Board.

Background

Kathy Sachs, Secretary of State’s Office, testified as a
proponent on HB 2067.  She stated in her testimony that the bill
passed in the 2008 Legislative Session which created the
Kansas Home Inspector Registration Board erroneously listed
the Secretary of State as the custodian of the Board’s
permanent records.  She said that in the same paragraph of the
bill, the Secretary of the Board also was named as custodian of
the records.

The fiscal note indicates that passage of HB 2067 would
have no fiscal effect.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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